
 

 
 
 
 

HUNTING SEASON 
EXTENSION PERMIT 

 

STATUTORY AUTHORITY: 
Wyoming Statute 23-1-302(a)(i). 
 
PERMIT VALID FOR: 
In obtaining a Hunting Season Extension permit, an individual identifies themselves as meeting the 
qualifications of the hunting season extension permit.   The hunting season extension permit allows a 
qualified application to hunt antelope, deer and elk five (5) days prior to the earliest opening date in the 
hunt area(s) and for the sex of antelope, deer or elk set forth by limitations for their license as specified in 
Section 2 of the current regulation for that species. 
 
PERMIT FEE: 
No charge. 
 
QUALIFICATIONS FOR PERMIT: 
1. Has a Central Visual Acuity Disability, is quadriplegic, upper extremity disabled, paraplegic, 

permanently paralyzed over at least fifty (50%) percent of their body or otherwise physically disabled 
so as to be permanently confined to a wheelchair (or similar device). 

2. Applicant may qualify as a disabled veteran with one hundred (100%) percent service connected 
disability. Written proof must be provided that the last official certification of record by the United 
States Department of Veteran’s Affairs or any branch of the Armed Forces of the United States 
showing the person to have a one hundred (100%) percent serviced connected disability. 

3. Meets the requirements set forth in W.S.§23-1-705(j); (is twenty (20) years of age or younger with a 
life threatening illness and is sponsored by a nonprofit charitable organization whose mission it is to 
provide opportunities and experiences to person with life threatening or serious illness).  
 

 

 
PERMIT  ISSUANCE: 
Licenses are issued only at headquarters in Cheyenne or at Wyoming Game and Fish Department 
Regional Offices located in JACKSON, PINEDALE, CODY, SHERIDAN, GREEN RIVER,  
LARAMIE, LANDER, or CASPER.  In addition, applications can be mailed to any of the regional  
offices or the headquarters office.  
 
Allow 15 business days from the day you mail your request for processing and receipt of your license. 
 

For further information please call the Telephone Information Center at 
307-777-4600. 


